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Cherry L. Thomas 

Southeastern Chapter 
of the American Association 

of Law Libraries, Inc. 

Law Library, CB #3384 
university of North Carolina 

Chapel Hill, NC 27599 
(919) 962-6202 

March 26, 1991 

Director of the Law Library 
University of Alabama School of Law 
Box 870383 
Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35487-0383 

Dear Cherry: 

The Annual Meeting was wonderful! Everything went very well because of 
you and the Alabama Law Library staff. I really appreciate all the hard work 
that all of you into the Annual Meeting. Also, I am sorry that you were not 
able to join us and accept the recognition of the Chapter for doing such a 
wonderful planning job with the meeting. 

Please convey my thanks to Robert, Penny, Dian, Ruth and the other 
members of the staff. 

I hope that you are feeling-much better these days. It's great to have 
the meeting behind us, isn't it? 

Thanks again. 

TLC/skr 

Sincerely, 

Timothy L. Coggins 
President, SEAALL 
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